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Galloway, N.J. - Members of the public, prospective students and their families, and the 
Stockton community are invited to a unique educational and networking event, the 2016 
Graduate Research Symposium to be held on Monday, Dec. 5 at 6 p.m. in the Campus Center 
Event Room on the Galloway campus. 

“We celebrate the diversity and innovativeness of the research presented this evening, and 
promote interdisciplinary research conversations among the campus community,” said AmyBeth 
Glass, director of Graduate Enrollment Management. “This symposium is celebration of the 
journey and accomplishments of our graduate students who have engaged in research within 
the past year. We encourage you to attend the sessions, view the posters, and ask these 
remarkable scholars about their personal journey.” 

The presenters include students from eight distinct programs: American Studies, Business 
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